
Extra! Extra! 
Attention Faculty, Staff, Students and Parents! 

The Second Grade has been working diligently on their Plant 

Growth Projects! Ms. Koons, Ms. Nowlin and Ms. Springhart 

would like to invite you to the annual Crittenden County 

Science Fair to witness all their hard work and efforts. 

 

It will be held on Friday October 19th, 2018 from 5-7:30 p.m. at 

the West Memphis High School Arena. 

Come out and support our 2nd Graders and the other 

contestants in the Science Fair. 

Here we will display our plants as well as our growth tables and 

graphs that the students created in our classroom! 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone! 


